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We moved to Essendine 10 years ago to enjoy having the countryside on our doorstep. We enjoy walking, cycling and
waking up to the fantastic views we have from our windows and the end of our driveway. Presently there is nothing
spoiling the views. We cycle across these fields having found loads of cycle routes and byways. I take hundreds of
pictures if our beautiful countryside, wildlife and farm animals as you can see in my pictures.
Why would we want to see fields full off 11ft high plastic panels and extensive fencing to keep us out of the main we
moved to the Essendine. To stop us being able to enjoy the countryside and cycling to see the widlife in the fields where
we live. Why would we want hundreds of lorries flying around crushing all of this. Why would we want the front of our
driveway dug up for cabling to be laid. WE DO NOT and we are so upset that this could happen. We are so upset that the
worst part of China is involved in this project. I cannot understand why it is being discussed and so much money being
wasted when this money could be used to invested back into the countryside and farming.
Please please stop this from happening. Do we really want our future generations to see our countryside full of plastic and
to miss out on the beauty of Rutland. STOP THIS NOW PLEASE


